
Upgrades will modernise the venue with improved ranges and supporting
infrastructure, providing athletes with the best competition conditions for the
Games and beyond. 

Features and benefits

First developed in 1968, the Brisbane International Shooting Centre sits within the Belmont
Shooting Complex, a location well accustomed to hosting international shooting events. 
 
The venue was most recently upgraded to host shooting events for the Gold Coast 2018
Commonwealth Games and will undergo further improvements to ensure it is ready to host
Olympic and Paralympic shooting events in 2032. 

Following the Queensland Government’s 2032 Delivery Plan announcement, the Games
Independent Infrastructure Coordination Authority (GIICA) will work with the Queensland and
Australian governments to progress venue upgrade planning, with the next step the development of
a Project Validation Report. 
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For more information on the Brisbane International Shooting Centre and other venues being delivered
by GIICA, visit GIICA.au and subscribe for updates.

Fact sheet

Stay informed

Upgrades to the centre will provide additional opportunities for Brisbane to host
future national and international competitions. 

Stronger sporting presence 

Grassroots legacy 
Outside of elite competition, venue improvements will offer more opportunities
for local clubs and the broader shooting sports community to access world-
class facilities in a cross-disciplinary hub. 
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Competition ready 


